READING SCHOOL DISTRICT May 8, 2013

Budget Workshop
May 8, 2013

The budget workshop was called to order at 6:00 p.m. No voting occurred at this
meeting. The meeting was held in the Board Room of the Administration
Building, 800 Washington Street, Reading, PA.

PLEDGE OF After the Pledge of Allegiance, Mr. Cooper asked for a moment of
ALLEGIANCE silence.
Board Present Mrs. Acosta, Mrs. McCree, Ms. Stroman, Mrs. Torres-Figueroa,

Mr. Washington, Mr. Cooper

Board Absent Mr. Heebner, Mr. Storch
Oath of Office At this time, Mr. William Cinfici was officially sworn in by Judge
Mr. William Cinfici Stallone, to fill the seat vacated by Mr. Frank Denbowski. Mr.

Cinfici will serve until the board reorganizes in December 2013.

After being sworn in, Mr. Cinfici took his seat as a member of the
Board of Directors.

Budget Workshop The workshop proceeded with a presentation by Mr. Peters, CFO.
Information was shared with the board in a handout, Preliminary

Budget, Fiscal Year 2014, as of May 8, 2013.

No official action was taken by the board. A copy of the handout
is on file in the Office of the Board Secretary.

The workshop ended at 10:40 p.m.

These are the Official Proceedings of the Budget Workshop held on
Wednesday, May 8, 2013.

Linda A. Greth
Secretary of the Board







